Gentet, Matthias

From: Bell, Nick

Sent: 19 September 2017 12:03
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/4623/T objection

Hi please redact if necessary and add to 2017/4623/T.

Thanks

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939

From: Richard Clifford [mailto |||

Sent: 18 September 2017 16:10

To: Bell, Nick <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Rea, Flick (Councillor) <Flick.Rea@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/4623/T objection

Dear Mr Bell,

I am writing to object to the reduction by 33% of the tree at 21-22 Eton Villas.

The plot of land has now been decimated of flora by the developer and now they want to reduce (and finally
remove) the Tree of Heaven that is in place on the corner of the street in a conservation area.

The previous condition report stated that it need light pruning and now suddenly it has to be reduced.

The site has not even looked after a tree that is on the pavement.

We have to preserve the nature of this area.



